
 
Rhymes to help with number formation. Please practice these at home  
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
A gentle reminder to parents to form a line outside the door so that Teachers are able 

to create a safe home-time for children. 

IMPORTANT: 

If your child or any member of your family displays any symptoms or if you have 

any concerns please do a Lateral Flow (LF) test. If your child has a NEGATIVE 

Each week we will 

have a new Nursery 

rhyme for the children 

to learn! Please make 

sure you practice at 

home   
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LF test please send them to school. If the LF test is POSITIVE, please book 

a PCR test https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test and contact the school 

immediately.  

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

Our focus story at the moment is Owl 

Babies by Martin Waddell. The 

children have thoroughly enjoyed 

looking through the story and 

discussing emotions.  

 

We also began our new programme 

‘WriteDance’, which got the 

children using big movements to 

develop their physical skills needed 

for writing. The children really 

enjoyed this activity and we look 

forward to continuing this with them. 

 

The children have all been given 

whiteboards, which they can use to 

practice letter and name formation.  

 

We have also given out reading 

books and reading records. Please 

can you read and make a comment in 

these records once a week. We will 

change these books on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays. 

We will continue with our focus 

book. We will be doing lots more fun 

activities such as sequencing and 

creating actions to go along with the 

story! 

 

We will continue with our sound 

practice and continue with ‘s’ and ‘a’ 

before introducing ‘t’.  

 

The children will begin practicing for 

our Winter Show! We will be 

recording these performances for 

your viewing. Please make sure to 

practice the songs at home with your 

children (included in the next 

newsletter!). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Notices 

Please follow this link to watch the ‘Coat Trick’ and practice at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-FaxBoCvNqM. 

If children come to school wearing hats and gloves, please write names in all 

items and teach children to recognise their items to ensure these don’t get lost.  

ALL water bottles must be labelled when coming into the classroom. Please 

ensure you check that your child has brought the right water bottle home with 

them. 

 

Health & Hygiene 

Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  

 

Punctuality & Absence 

If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 

ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 

leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 

absence. 

 

Home Time 

Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you continue to 

be patient when we are calling your children’s names. We will also not be 

able to send your child home if you are using your mobile phone. We will not 

send your child home if you send a friend to collect your child if you have. 

Therefore, please let us know in advance.  

Take a look at the 

children creating 

their owls and our 

new display!   
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